
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Term:                            Term 1  2024-2025              Topic: Me, Myself and I. 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Maths 

During our maths sessions this term, 

our focus has been on number. We 

have been working no addition 

ranging from number recognition to 

number bonds to 10, 20 and 100.  

Some students all worked on 

adding together two digit numbers 

to two digit numbers using 

concrete resources and even 

worked on crossing the 10s. 

English 

We have been reading Flossie 

Albright’s secret World War 2 diary 

and thinking about other people’s 

feelings and points of view. Next 

term we will be looking closely at 

the features of a diary and writing 

our own entries on Clicker. 

Cooking 

This term, Portchester have had 

cooking sessions led by Stef each 

week. The students have gone 

shopping in small groups to buy the 

ingredients to cook pretzels, pizza, 

vegetable muffins, vegetable soup 

and bread rolls. 

Topic/Art 

As part of our exploration, we have 

been looking at works by Mexican 

artist, Frida Kahlo. We have 

explored the idea of painting 

ourselves to show how we are 

feeling. We have looked at the Day 

of the Dead celebration and 

created our own sugar skulls out of 

clay. 

Have a fantastic half term! ☺  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  25/10/24 

First day back:  04/11/24 


